
14 Membership News
Membership £3 per person per year. (1st April -  31st March)
Current Membership is 281 
Welcome to all our new members.
Many thanks to all members who paid promptly at the beginning of the year and 
also to the forgetful who responded with alacrity to our July reminder.
Good luck to members who have moved from Dover. Thank you to those "exiles" 
who have kept up their membership, especially those who have written to say how 
much they appreciate the Newsletter, their link with Dover news.
Thank you also to all members who have written letters and/or completed the 
"special interests" sections on the Application/Renewal forms. Now, with almost 
300 members, we hope to collate this information, which may provide useful 
guidelines when planning annual programmes.

Merril Lilley 
Membership Secretary

An opportunity to help with a 
Society Project

Among the projects planned for the 
months ahead us that of helping to 
re-generate a local area of woodland 
devastated in the 1987 hurricane.
If you and your family would like a few 
hours out in the open on a Saturday or 
Sunday in the winter months re-planting 
trees, or can help in any other way, please 
contact John Owen on 202207.


